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OIL AND GAS DIVISION  OGD-21-02 
 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of Petroleum and Natural Gas Tenure Dispositions  

On June 29, 2021, the Supreme Court of British Columbia released its decision in Yahey v. British 
Columbia, 2021 BCSC 1287.  In consideration of this decision, the Ministry of Energy, Mines and Low 
Carbon Innovation will be cancelling the pending July and August petroleum and natural gas tenure 
dispositions. 
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For further information contact:  
Oil and Gas Division  
PO BOX 9326, STN PROV GOVT 
Victoria, BC V8W 9N3  
Telephone: 250-952-0333  
Email: png.titles@gov.bc.ca 


